
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome Back! 
          Welcome to a new year of Discover@PWPLS!  We’re glad to be a part of your new 
school year! 
 
          Discover@PWPLS is an e-mail newsletter designed especially for educators!  
Discover is designed to be a brief overview of changes or additions to the web based 
resources and services offered by the public library system.  Three times a year, you 
will receive a 1 to 2 page update, delivered directly to your e-mail address!  Discover is 
free!  You can subscribe or unsubscribe at any time! 
 
Coming in October. . . 
 Sometime in early October, our library web catalog will be upgraded.  In addition, 
this winter we hope to launch Kids Pac, a special library catalog interface for elementary 
school students, and Spanish iPac, our web catalog in Spanish!  We also hope to offer 
special “electronic resource” only library cards for students who do not have access to 
traditional library cards or resources.  A special issue of Discover will highlight the 
changes available after our upgrade. 
 
 
Check Out Our New Electronic Resources! 
 Not only are the “old faithful” electronic resources still available, but we are 
pleased to announce several new offerings as well this school year! 
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 For our pre-K through primary crowd, we have a delightful new product available 
called TUMBLEBOOKS.  The TumbleBooks library consists of animated talking picture 
books that enhance a child’s reading pleasure wi



frame.  All you need is your Prince William Library Card number to access this world of 
information! 
 
 
And Join Us Later This Fall. . . 
 
. . . for another issue of Discover@PWPLS!  It’s easy to sign up!  Don’t miss an issue! 
 
To subscribe to Discover@PWPLS, simply fill out the form available at: 
http://www.pwcgov.org/eServices/eNotifications/subscribe.asp.  Please make a note of your user name 
and password.  You will need both if you wish to unsubscribe or change your subscription information.  
Remember to select the appropriate newsletter (e.g., Discover@PWPLS) from the list of available 
subscriptions.  You can sign up for as many Library e-mail newsletters as you wish! 

To unsubscribe, just visit:  http://www.pwcgov.org/eServices/eNotifications/editaccount.asp and enter 
your user name and password.  De-select (uncheck


